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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

Attention: All News Editors 

Thursday, July 4, 2024 

 

Leptospirosis Caution Issued   
 

The Ministry of Health & Wellness is advising members of the public that the 

risk of being infected with diseases such as Leptospirosis increases after the 

passage of heavy rainfall. 

 

The public is therefore being advised to do the following: 

 

• Avoid swimming, wading, playing in waters that resulted from flooding 

 

• Avoid food that could have been contaminated with animal urine  

 

• Wear protective clothing and footwear if you will be exposed to 

contaminated water and soil. 

 

We encourage all Jamaicans to remain safe. 

 

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Health & Wellness’ Emergency 

Operations Centre at 888-ONE-LOVE (888-663-5683). 
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